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16th April 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Re Year 6 Attendance 

 

As you are aware Monday 13th May SATs week will begin and our Year 6 pupils will sit a range of 
tests starting over the Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. The children have put in lots of 
hard work over the past year, and we are now in our final push before the start of SATs. These tests 
are a statutory part of the curriculum, and they will assess the children’s understanding in Maths, 
SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar) and Reading in readiness for Secondary school. 
 

Attendance in the run up to this and during the week is incredibly important, and your child needs 
to be in school at the normal time every day, to ensure they maximise every learning opportunity. 
 

We want to ensure that all our pupils have the best opportunity to succeed in these important tests 
as they have worked so hard and need your continued support to achieve this. 
 

Kind regards 

 
Mr Irwin & the Year 6 Team 

William Harding School 
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